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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Saturday, July 20, 2024 4:01 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); arcadywood@gmail.com
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: Theodore Spickler 
Phone: 860-824-7573 
Email Address: arcadywood@gmail.com 
Organization: Citizens Climate Lobby 
 
Comments: 
I am all for the WIND project and its various needs. The landing at 3R and underground drilling to the final site is well 
planned and I approve of the details. Climate change is real and we must curtail the burning of fossil fuels for making 
electricity. I hope someday I will purchase all my electricity from wind turbines. Although one wind farm like those off 
the coast of Delaware cannot fix global warming for us in Delaware all by itself, we must show the rest of the world that 
we are serious about making our mark here in Delaware. Frightful misinformation from well-healed fossil fuel companies 
is scaring people away from offshore wind. Tourists will not be scared off by the sight of turbines on the horizon because 
wind farms are being planned all around us in New Jersey, Virginia, and North Carolina. Tourists still want the sand, 
beaches, and waves. These will remain until rising sea levels swamp the coastal towns which is the real enemy before us. 
Stop burning fossil fuels before the ocean rises too far.  
 


